
 

  

Dear Friends of Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary, 

 

Christmas brings us joy and hope for the future which we need this year more than ever. In that spirit, we 

invite you to join us virtually for our 33rd Annual Christmas Concert on Sunday, December 6 starting 

at 2 p.m. Due to the current Covid 19 restrictions the concert cannot be performed live and in-person and 

will be streamed and available to watch starting on December 6 and lasting through the end of the year.  

  

The concert will feature seven selections plus a Christmas medley of songs performed by three of the 

seminary’s Scholas, named after St. Ambrose, St. Benedict and St. Chrysogonus. Musical 

accompaniment and solos are provided by current seminarians, alumni and faculty. A highlight of the 

performance will be the singing of Biebl’s famous seven-part Ave Maria by 23 seminarians in virtual choir. 

 

Before and after the concert Seminary Vice President Cait Kokolus will provide a narrated tour of the 

seminary’s collection of Christmas crèches, featuring dozens of Nativity scenes from around the world. 

  

The concert will be available to stream at http://joyfulfilms.com/scbschristmasconcert or Scs. edu. 

 

Please use the button below to add the Christmas Concert as an event on your calendar.  

 

  

Add the Christmas Concert to my Calendar  

 

  

 

We hope that you will join us in celebrating the Christmas season! 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

 

Most Reverend Timothy C. Senior 

Rector 

 

 

https://scs.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5897e05404626790c77ae26cc&id=598aa1dfff&e=101d484bec
http://scs.edu/
https://scs.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5897e05404626790c77ae26cc&id=a5cde70622&e=101d484bec

